
Cabrillo Extension: Boardwalk Night Lights - Night Photography at the Santa Cruz Beach Boardwalk 
     

Please remember to bring a camera with manual controls, and a monopod. Tripods are not allowed on the 

boardwalk per their policies! 

We will be outside all evening, and this class is held rain or shine, so wear comfortable walking shoes and 

weather appropriate clothing. 

We will meet at the big blue door with the 'Neptune's Kingdom" sign at 400 Beach Street at 6:30 PM. 

Bring your cell phone to class! This will help assure that you can stay in touch with the instructor if you get 

separated from the group. If you get lost or separated from the group text me at 831-818-8131. 

- Jeffery Luhn 

 


